

Monday 7th June 2021

Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to the second half of the Summer Term! We have lots of exciting things planned for this term including:

- Class photos Friday 18th June
- Stay and Play for the new reception children
- Year 6 Leavers' Play
- Year 6 residential to Robin Wood
- Year 6 Leavers' Mass

As soon as we are made aware of the latest COVID-19 safety guidance for the above events, we will let you know how, when and where these are taking place.

I am looking forward to being able to create our usual 'Stick me on your fridge calendar dates for the whole year' as soon as possible!

A quick reminder about parking! There are a lot of available streets near school for parents to park cars on. Please do not think you need to park on Winterscale Street outside school, as this a small street and creates parking and turning issues for cars.

Please do WALK to school instead of bringing the car ~ this is so much better for the environment and children's health and well-being. Thank you!

We are still accepting money for our Castle Project! Cash can be delivered to the school office. Your child can be sponsored by your friends and family to do anything they wish! We still need £23k to build the dream!!

Wishing you all a happy summer term!

Kindest regards,

Mrs Statham

